
Hello everyone, 

I hope you have all been enjoying the sunshine and have managed to get out and about 

with your families. I am looking forward to hearing all about your exciting adventures. 

This week in nursery we have enjoyed the glorious weather and we made our own ice 

lollies. We also made an alien egg by putting lots of googly eyes inside a balloon, adding 

water before freezing it overnight. Maybe you could freeze some objects in water to 

freeze and explore the next day. 

 

Here are some other activities you could try: 

 Could you make time to have a listening walk? You could try this inside or outside 

and compare the different sounds you can hear. What’s the loudest sound you 

can hear? What’s the quietest? Maybe you heard a bird tweeting in the trees or 

the rumble of a tractor driving down the road. 

 In our phonics session, we have been playing odd one out. Maybe a grown up 

could help you collect some objects to play this game or you could use the 

pictures below to help you. We named each object out loud first and tried to hear 

the sound at the beginning of the word. Which one is different?  

 



Sock, Sack, Sun, Hook 

Pin, Peg, Cloud, Pan 

Cup, Cat, Coat, Zip 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 Another activity that we have enjoyed outside has been hop scotch. This 

has helped us to recognise different numerals and some children have had 

a go at writing the numbers too. 



 

 

 

I hope you have lots of fun trying out these activities and also spending time with your 

families. Have a lovely week and I look forward to hearing about all your adventures. 

Mrs Glenwright 


